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            February 4, 2022 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week of February 4, 2022: 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 22 14 6 2 
Percent of Cases this week     2.51%         2.83%     2.24%    1.77% 

Year to Date Cases                         
(August 2021 – Present) 250 143 66 41 

Change from Week Prior -4 +5 -5 -4 
 
We are seeing our numbers decreasing for the third week in a row. This is positive news! FJSHS did see an 
increase this week, however 9 of the 14 cases are linked to students in close contact during athletic 
activities. 
 
The Illinois 5 Essential Survey is open. To take the survey please visit https://survey.5-
essentials.org/Illinois/ and select the appropriate survey to begin.  
 
Please help us in celebrating Bus Driver Appreciation Week, February 7th-11th by sharing a word of thanks, 
a note, or other gesture of appreciation to your bus driver. 
 
May you have a wonderful weekend ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Smith 
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